
   

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
LC/PG 
 
5th October 2023 
 
Dear Choir Parents/Carers,  

YOUNG VOICES CONCERT 
 
I am very excited to inform you that in January we will once again be taking part in the Young Voices 
Concert at the Sheffield Arena. It is a great opportunity for the children to sing in a large arena with lots of 
other choirs. We will be performing on Monday 8th January 2024. 
 
The children will travel by coach to the Sheffield Arena during the school day. The concert will begin at 
7.00pm and finish at 9.00pm. Children will return to school by coach and will need to be collected by 
parents from school. Children will need a packed lunch on the day to eat at teatime. As with all school trips 
please ensure that this is brought in a named carrier bag that can be easily disposed of when empty and 
that there are no fizzy drinks or glass bottles. The children will have their usual lunch in school before they 
leave. 
 
Children taking part in the concert will receive a copy of the words for all the songs to help them practise at 
home.  
 
If you would like your child to take part in this exciting opportunity, please complete and return the 
permission slip by Monday 9th October. You must return this even if you do not wish to order any 
tickets. 
 
Young Voices Choir T-shirts are available to order for your child. If you do not wish to order a Young Voices 
T-shirt your child will need to wear a plain white T-shirt. All children must also wear plain dark trousers or 
skirts with black school shoes.  
 
We would love to see as many parents as possible cheering us on and audience tickets can be ordered 
through school. Please note parents will need to make their own way to the Sheffield Arena. If you miss 
the deadline for ordering tickets through school, tickets can be purchased (subject to availability) direct 
from the Sheffield Arena Box Office. Please note the cost of tickets will increase due to box office charges. 
 
If you wish to order audience tickets and/or t-shirts please complete and return the attached order forms 
no later than Friday 13th October. Payment must be made via the shop in our SchoolMoney App or 
alternatively you can contact the school office and pay by card. Please note that payment must be made 
before returning your order to school.         
 
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me or alternatively visit the Young 
Voices website www.youngvoices.co.uk 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs L Clarke 
Choir Leader 
 

Headteacher: Executive Mrs Karen Smith 
 

 (01484) 712895   

 admin@standrews.calderdale.sch.uk 

Waterloo Road, 

Brighouse, 

West Yorkshire 

HD6 2AN 

ST. ANDREW’S CE (VA) JUNIOR SCHOOL 
Promoting excellence within a caring, Christian community 

 

http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/


 
 

 
YOUNG VOICES CONCERT – Mon 8th January 2024 

 
 
Child’s Name ____________________________________  Class ___________________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Young Voices Concert in Sheffield on Monday 8th 
January 2024.  I understand my child will travel by coach to and from the event.  
 
 
I do not give permission for my child to attend the Young Voices Concert in Sheffield. 
 
 
 
Parent / Carer Signature __________________________________   Date ____________ 
 


